
Safety Award 

Jason Penney 
  AC Campus Maintenance Supervisor 

Jason has always had a tremendous focus on health 

and safety and has been the co-chair of the AC EHS 

Committee since its creation in 2016. He has been              

involved in staff training and fire safety. He also                      

actively participated in a number of incident                             

investigations which led to positive changes at the 

University. He spearheaded the Greenhouse glass                   

repairs at the Cox Institute. His work during the                

COVID-19 pandemic was  outstanding considering the 

administrative and logistical challenges.  


